
Police National Headquarters 
180 Molesworth Street, Thorndon, Wellington SX11149 
Telephone: (04) 474 9499. www.police.govt.nz 

  IR-01-22-26002 

12 October 2022 

Harry Peterson 
fyi-request-19806-19a3f4c5@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Harry 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request, transferred to 
Police on 29 August 2022. You requested the following:  

Can you please provide all documents and cabinet papers mentioning 
Whangārei in relation to infrastructure and health funding decisions from 
the date beginning October 25 2017. 

Police has not identified any Cabinet papers or other documents that mention 
Whangārei in relation to infrastructure and health funding decisions since 25 
October 2017. Your request is therefore refused in accordance with section 18(e) 
of the OIA. 

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask the Ombudsman to 
review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I have responded to your 
request. 

Yours sincerely 

Ruth Currie 
DCE Corporate operations 
Police National Headquarters 

CFO, on behalf of 
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